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16th December, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Ref: Holiday amendment for 2023-24 

Please accept our apologies however we need to amend our holidays for 2023-24, 

this is to ensure that we take part in the LDST Trust inset day, which in 2023 has 

had to change venue, this is ensure all our 17 schools can be accommodated for a  

staff development day, to enhance knowledge , skills and practice. 

This will mean instead of coming back to school on Monday 4th September it will be 

now the Tuesday 5th September, 2023. This also means that we do not close on 

Thursday 19th October but will close on the Friday 20th October 2023. 

We have updated the 2023-24 Holiday date list on our website. 

Again apologies, the notice given will help all to make any arrangements necessary 

and I am sure that you can appreciate the need to develop as staff in our LDST 

community of schools. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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